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This term, we have rugby coaches from 

Gloucestershire Rugby Club leading a PE session 

on a Tuesday morning. The children have been 

developing many different skills whilst having a lot 

of fun.  

 

 

 

 

 

Times tables: 

It is vitally important that children continue to learn and practise their times tables at 

home. By June, they are expected to know the multiplication facts for all times 

tables up to 12 x 12. This doesn’t just have to be done on TTRS. There are various 

other methods which can help. See this website for some ideas: 

https://whizz.com/blog/fun-ways-to-teach-times-tables/ We are practising regularly 

in class, but this isn’t enough to secure and retain all the facts needed. 

Dates for your diary: 

• Ukulele performance – Tuesday 3rd December at 9:30 

• Sale of wave cushions after school on Friday 6 th December 3:30-4pm instead of at 

Christmas Fayre.  

• Christmas play ‘Gold to Bethlehem’ will be performed on Tuesday 10th December 

at 2pm and Thursday 12th December at 9:30 

• End of project outcome – Thursday 19th December 9:30 – 10:15 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  

Next week in maths we will be solving 
problems involving multiplication.  
 
In English, we will be focusing on 
adverbs and adverbial phrases. We will 
also be reading a short picture books 
called ‘The Emerald Forest’ which will 
inspire a short story.  

- Read at least 5 times a week. 
Please ensure reading is 
recorded in the reading record 
books each week.  

- Mathletics  
- TTRS 
- Home learning project – 

Rainforest Layers models.  

https://whizz.com/blog/fun-ways-to-teach-times-tables/

